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Dear Committee,

We and many of our fellow Australians do not support the reform of law in Queensland that would put the
 desires of adults before a child's right to life.

While there can be cases where protecting a pregnant mother's health can sadly lead to the baby losing its life,
 this is not the same as purposefully choosing to kill an unborn baby.

We do not support a change to legislation.

Sincerely,

Hayley and Matthew Lanzon

Submission No. 1320 
Received 30 June 2016




